
Welcome Back to School 
The SAS Home and School Association looks forward to serving you and your 

children this 2024-2025 school year.   We cannot do this without your help!  Our 

goal is to create a great year for all of our students and teachers while promoting 

a closer relationship between the school, home, and church.  Your participation 

helps us to ensure a successful academic school year at all grade levels. As such, we 

are asking that you complete the signup below indicating where you may be able to 

volunteer by August 28th, 2024. 
  

The Home and School board is busy coordinating various events this year and we 

cannot do this without your help!  We are looking for some awesome volunteers 

to help chair some of our events.  When signing up, please pay attention that you 

do not sign up to chair an event unless you want to.  Home and School will assist 

with all events but in order to add some new events, we need help chairing various 

events throughout the year.  You do not have to be on the Home and School Board 

or a room mom to chair any events.  Do know that if you sign up to chair an event, 

you will be expected to attend the event.  
  

Included in this sign up is a request for volunteers to assist as room mother.  Room 

mothers assist the teacher as needed throughout the school year, coordinate with 

other classroom parents, assist with Christmas and Easter crafts (Pre K-5th 

Grades), arrange auction items for the St. Alphonsus Church Auction, etc. To be a 

room mother, you must meet the mandatory child protection requirements as 

outlined by the Diocese as instructed by the office.  Because spots are limited, 

signing up to volunteer does not guarantee a spot as room mom.  Please 

do not let this hinder you from volunteering, however, as there are many 

opportunities to volunteer in the classroom.  There will be a mandatory Room 

Mom Meeting for those selected, date and time TBA.   If you have any questions 

regarding any of these activities, please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

Thank you, 

Tysha Reeves, President 

Casey Ebey, Vice President 

Kourtney Rogers, Secretary 

Lacey Keller, Treasurer 
  

 
  
 


